December 23, 2015.
Kerri Kightley
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,
Peterborough Drug Strategy

Susan Shepherd

Manager, Toronto Drug Strategy Secretariat,

Toronto Drug Strategy

Dear Ms. Kightley & Ms. Shepherd,


On behalf of the Municipal Drug Strategy Co-ordinator’s Network of Ontario (MDSCNO), you had previously sent the “PRESCRIPTION FOR LIFE” to the Emergency Nurses Association of Ontario (ENAO) for our information and review “prior to public release”. This important document was reviewed by all members of the ENAO Board of Directors and was subsequently discussed at length during the recent fall 2015 ENAO BOD meeting.

Realistically and unfortunately, opioid overdoses and opioid fatalities are seen all too frequently in the Emergency departments throughout Ontario. These patients present unique and significant challenges for all Emergency Nurses. ENAO clearly understands and supports the role of our provincial members “in saving lives and reducing harm in Ontario”. 


On behalf of the ENAO Board of Directors, I am pleased to extend full endorsement by ENAO for the “PRESCRIPTION FOR LIFE”. The ENAO logo will accompany this letter for your appropriate use. The Municipal Drug Strategy Co-ordinator’s Network is hereby authorised to include endorsement by the Emergency Nurses Association of Ontario and the ENAO logo on the final document and / or publication.

It is an honour for ENAO to be involved in this professionally responsible and important work.

Sincerely,

Janice L. Spivey RN ENC(C) CEN

ENAO President

